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Lima, April, 2019 

Beloved,  

We want to thank you for your prayers for us in this ministry that God has entrusted 
us, and it is our prayer that everything we do we want it to be for the glory of God and 
for the praise of Jesus Christ.  

We are very thankful to the Lord for these months of March and April. These were 
months of preparation in the Word of God, evangelism, teaching and counseling in 
Lima, Colombia and in Chiclayo (North of Peru). Our goal as family during this trip was 
to teach that “we are more than conquerors through Christ who loved us”.  

On April 8 Eva had the opportunity to teach to a group of 
women, pastor’s wives.  

 

 

From April 15 through 17 we 
were in Medellin, Colombia, 
planning all the logistics for 
anevangelistic - dental group 
from Salisbury, Maryland that 
we areplanning to take in 

January 2020.Our Colombian team from World Reach will gather with them for 
evangelism.  

From April 18 through 21 
we were in Villavicencio, 
Colombia teaching God’s 
Word, in a Youth Camp. 
We had youth from 
different ages; 18 of them 

accepted Jesus as their Savior and many believers took decisions to love, serve, and 
fear the Lord. We also had the opportunity to counsel and 
to comfort lives of the believers. Also, we have seen a great 
team of young adults serving and conducting the camp with 
enthusiasm and dedication. We want to thank pastor 
Alberto Benavides who is also is the World Reach field 
director for Colombia for the invitation and to trust us with 
the teaching of God’s Word.  
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From April 26 through 28 we were in Chiclayo, Peru, a city 14 hours North of Peru, to 
teach God’s Word in The Savior Baptist Church, using our spiritual gifts and talents to 
edify the church. We want to thank pastor AscencioQuispe for this wonderful 
opportunity. 

Thank you so much to all of you that faithfully pray and support us in this ministry. 
May the Lord greatly reward your investment. 

Some prayer requests: 

• May 4 our daughter Priscila has to give the SAT test, that she will trust God’s 
guidance during all this process and that she will remember all she studied. 

• May 5 through 16 meetings with the World Reach headquarters in Birmingham, 
AL, for wisdom to communicate with clarity and to receive new challenges for 
the good and benefit of the ministry. 

Till all will hear of the Savior, 

 

 

Juan, Eva and Priscila Barrientos 


